Crystal Township DDA Meeting-August 4, 2023
Meeting was called to order by David Wight, Chairperson, at 8 am.

Members Present: Jeremy Sheets, Debra Powell, Mark Lane, Patti Stowell, Christine Cleaver,
Stanley Kempe, Gerritt Bakker, David Wight, Curt McCracken, Township Supervisor.
Absent: Mark Beach. Guest: Sara Daily, Township Trustee and Sherry Kutt.

Approval of Agenda: Motion made by Patti, supported by Curt, to approve the agenda as
presented, all ayes, motion carried.

Approval of Minutes: Motion made by Curt, supported by Gerritt, to approve the minutes of
the July meeting, all ayes, motion carried.

Treasurer's Report: Motion made by Patti, supported by Debra, to approve the treasurer’s
report, as presented, all ayes, motion carried.

Communications: None.
2023 MIP and Raffle Status: Debra and David gave an update.

Facade Grant Program: Patti submitted to members an update of The Facade Grant
Application, members went over and made a few more changes. Additional grants are pending
on other businesses.

Future Projects: David submitted to the members of list areas within the DDA District that
could be used for future projects, members went over. David ask that members make their own
project list and bring it to the next meeting.

Review Of Public Informational Presentation: Tabled.

Discussion: Members discussed purchasing portable toilets for the park area. Debra inquired
about repainting the “no parking” area by the beach.

Adjournment: Motion made by Patti, supported by Curt, to adjourn the meeting at 9 am,
all ayes, motion carried.
Respectful submitted by Debra Powell, Secretary




